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Speaker Submissions: Work in Policy Development and/or Implementation
[bookmark: _GoBack]We are currently seeking speaker submissions from government staff who work in policy development. If you or one of your colleagues have policy experience designing, implementing, or overseeing legislation that has an impact on animals, including pets, wildlife and farm animals, please provide your information below and submit this form to outreach@spca.bc.ca  by October 5th, 2018.
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